

Malden, Massachusetts

Date: February 14, 2023

Paper # 44 of 2023

Below is a true attest copy of same:

Resolve: That it is the sense of the City Council that they wish to invite representatives from Tufts Medical and the Mayor's Office to appear to provide an update on the open space component of the proposed redevelopment of the old Malden Hospital site.

Sponsored by Amanda Linehan

Paper # 44 of 2023, of which the above is a true copy

Passed, by the City Council, by eleven (11) yea and zero (0) nay votes, the City Council consisting of eleven members at their February 14, 2023 meeting.

Attest:

City Clerk Carol Ann T. Desiderio

Council President Barbara M. Murphy